

January 18, 2016

Mr. Joseph DiFonzo Merrimack Eduacation Center 60 Carlisle Street Chelmsford, MA 01824

Dear Joseph,

Blessings to you throughout 2016 and thank you very much for your recent contribution of \$500.00 on December 28, 2015 to House of Hope (HOH) and/or House of Hope Housing. Over the Holiday season the HOH community ensured that over 220 children experienced the magical hope of Christmas. If you are a parent, you know well that this is the gift that you most appreciate; seeing your children happy. As a result of your kindness and generosity well over 100 parents witnessed this joy.

Your kindness also lifts the spirits of House of Hope employees and board members as we have witnessed throughout this season "bighearted giving" which eases the pain of our homeless families and us as their caregivers. Your generosity empowers HOH to move beyond emergency care and to proactively solve the problem of family homelessness one family at a time.

You, as a friend and donor, are part of our cherished community and we ask you to contine to support us in any way that you can. We are trying hard to do more; more shelter for families forced to call a motel room "home" for months on end, more affordable permanent housing for children who have always been nomadic and more services and support for the 50 families currently residing under our roofs. Your kindness, support, prayer and generosity enables us and we are very grateful.

We hope that your New Year is full of Health and Blessings!

Sincerely,

Deb Chausse Executive Director

Please keep this letter as your official receipt for tax purposes. House of Hope, Inc. is a 501(c)3 Nonprofit Organization, Federal ID# 04-2867965. Unless otherwise noted, no goods or services were provided for this gift.